
Tridentine Community News 
August 31, 2025 – Twelfth Sunday After Pentecost 

 

Comments? Ideas for a future column? Please e-mail info@windsorlatinmass.org. Previous columns are available at www.windsorlatinmass.org. 

The Sanctífica App 
 

As our series of articles on the Divine Office has been pointing 

out, an increasing number of phone apps has been appearing 

which cater to the needs of Traditional Catholics. 

 

One relatively new app to hit the scene is Sanctífica. Available for 

both Android and iOS, Sanctífica includes information on the 

Saint of the day, the Traditional Mass Propers of the day, the 

hours of the Divine Office for the day, Novenas that are 

appropriate to the time of year, plus a fairly large collection of 

devotional prayers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It also includes a map showing Tridentine Mass locations. This 

list is not all that useful, unfortunately, as it only lists locations, 

not Mass times, and in the case of metro Detroit, there are errors, 

omissions, and duplicate listings. Also, while not the fault of the 

publisher, sites that have been abolished by Archbishop 

Weisenburger as of July 1, 2025 are still listed. Nonetheless some 

information is better than none, and hopefully in time users will 

submit feedback that makes the listings more accurate and useful. 

 

San Francisco Priest Training Report #8 
 

More good news from California: Extraordinary Faith has 

completed our eighth training session in the Archdiocese of San 

Francisco. 

 

Congratulations to Fr. Edwin Abudho, who celebrated his first 

Traditional Latin Mass on Wednesday, August 20, 2025 at Star of 

the Sea Chapel. Fr. Abudho traveled to California from Kenya in 

part to learn the traditional liturgy from Extraordinary Faith. He 

hopes to offer the TLM in his home Archdiocese of Kisumu in 

Kenya.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations as well to Fr. Nadeem Patras, who celebrated his 

first Traditional Latin Mass on Thursday, August 21, 2025, also at 

Star of the Sea Chapel. Fr. Nadeem traveled all the way from his 

home Diocese of Multan, Pakistan to take this training, with the 

hope of offering the TLM there upon his return. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special thanks to Star of the Sea Parish Director of 

Communications and Parish Life Mariella Zevallos for 

coordinating the training. Additional training sessions in San 

Francisco are currently in the planning stages. 

Tridentine Masses This Coming Week 
 

Tue. 09/02 7:00 PM: Low Mass at St. Benedict/Holy Name of 

Mary, Windsor (St. Stephen of Hungary, King & Confessor) 

mailto:info@windsorlatinmass.org
http://www.windsorlatinmass.org/

